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Message from the John & Donna Krenicki Director of Integrative Neuroscience:

Its been a busy few weeks as we march towards the end of the semester. We are excited

to announce that Dr. Jungil Moon will be joining our team on May 15t to get our IPSc
Core Facility up and running. We’ll distribute more information in advance of his arrival. A

few additional announcements:

e We are interested in creating a database of collaborations with our friends at 1U
School of Medicine. If you have any joint projects or collaborations, please fill out
our survey here: https://purdue.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_233TIfGlcYx1seF

e We will once again run our summer seminar series — we’re working on the
schedule and will distribute it in the coming weeks.

e Keep an eye out for our RSVP request for the Neuroscience Retreat. Again, it will

be the afternoon of May 17" and the morning of the 18 off campus.
e As most of you are aware, we report monthly to the President's office - we would
welcome your contributions - tell us about your grants, awards, publications, and

events so we can highlight them.
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